
	
	 	

	

January 2018 Newsletter 

JANUARY DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

January 8 - 9   Classes resume 
January 10 - 11   Mitten Matching / Same vs. Different 
January 15 - 16   Stranger Danger Presentation 
January 17    Annual General Meeting @ 7 pm 
January 17 – 18   Group Paper Quilt Collage  
January 22 – 23   Letter S / Snow Letters 
January 24 – 25   Snowman Math / Numbers 
January 29 – 30   Letter B 
     Wear pajamas and slippers to school! 
January 31 – February 1  Winter Sorting 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 

Welcome back to Indus Preschool!  We hope 
you had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday season. 
 
January brings an exciting, and activity-packed 
month for the students.  They will be learning 
about penguins, Canadian winters, winter 
science, and attending a Stranger Danger 
seminar.  They will be making snowflake art, an 
art quilt, and will enjoy a pajama day.  If you 
would like to see the schedule for January, 
please visit the website at 
www.induspreschool.com/class-calendar.  Also, 
the teachers are always looking for volunteers, 
so if you can help, the sign-up sheet is in the 
preschool lobby. 

	

	



2017/2018 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
President  Kylee Norris-Brown* 
Vice-President Jen Singer 
Secretary  Carrie Bullee 
Treasurer  Shanna Lachance 
Events Coordinator  Andrea Sereda 
Book Club Coordinator Jen Park 
Fundraising Coordinator Carlyn Harris 
BVAS Coordinator Kirby McGaffin 
Advertising Coordinator Nadine Aljubori 
Jack of All Trades Leigh Ann Morris 
*Please contact Kylee at 403.936.0694

REGISTRATION FOR 2018 / 2019 

Registration for Indus Preschool 2018/2019 will 
be held at Indus Recreation Center on Wednesday, 
February 28 at 6 p.m.  Classes are offered on a 
first-come-first-served basis.  Doors will open at 
5:30 and registration will begin at 6 p.m.  Please 
visit our website for more details. 

Before Indus Preschool can accept any 
registrations, the Executive Board positions need 
to be filled for next year.  The Board meets once 
per month with varying time commitments 
depending on the role. 

If you are interested in becoming a Board 
member, please contact our current President, 
Kylee, at (403) 936 0694. 

REMINDER 

Flu season is upon us, so if your child is lethargic, 
vomiting, or feverish, please keep them home and 
DO NOT RETURN until the last symptom has 
b	een GONE for 24 hours.  Thank you for your 
cooperation with this.  If your child will be 
absent, please CALL (403) 936-5474 ext. 4. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The Indus Preschool Annual General Meeting will 
be held on Wednesday, January 17th at 7 p.m. in 
the Meeting Room at the Indus Recreation 
Center.  We encourage all parents to attend as 
the meeting will include reports from The 
President and the Treasurer. 

“Play is often talked about as if it were a relief from serious learning.  
But for children, play IS serious learning.” 

~ Mr. Rogers 


